
  banqueting 4224 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  banqueting 4224 # potos {pot'-os}; from the alternate of 4095;
a drinking-bout or carousal: -- {banqueting}.[ql

  cup 4221 # poterion {pot-ay'-ree-on}; neuter of a derivative
of the alternate of 4095; a drinking-vessel; by extension, the
contents thereof, i.e. a cupful (draught); figuratively, a lot
or fate: -- {cup}.[ql

  devour 2666 # katapino {kat-ap-ee'-no}; from 2596 and 4095; to
drink down, i.e. gulp entire (literally or figuratively): --
{devour}, drown, swallow (up).[ knowledge.[ql

  drink 4095 # pino {pee'-no}; a prolonged form of pio {pee'-o};
which (together with another form poo {po'-o}; occurs only as an
alternate in certain tenses; to imbibe (literally or
figuratively): -- {drink}.[ql

  drink 4188 # poma {pom'-ah}; from the alternate of 4095; a
beverage: -- {drink}.[ql

  drink 4213 # posis {pos'-is}; from the alternate of 4095; a
drinking (the act), i.e. (concretely) a draught: -- {drink}.[ql

  drink 4222 # potizo {pot-id'-zo}; from a derivative of the
alternate of 4095; to furnish drink, irrigate: -- give (make) to
{drink}, feed, water.[ql

  drink 4844 # sumpino {soom-pee'-no}; from 4862 and 4095; to
partake a beverage in company: -- {drink} with.[ql

  drink 5202 # hudropoteo {hoo-drop-ot-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 5204 and a derivative of 4095; to be a water-drinker, i.e. to
abstain from vinous beverages: -- {drink} water.[ql

  drown 2666 # katapino {kat-ap-ee'-no}; from 2596 and 4095; to
drink down, i.e. gulp entire (literally or figuratively): --
devour, {drown}, swallow (up).[ knowledge.[ql

  fatness 4096 # piotes {pee-ot'-ace}; from pion (fat; perhaps
akin to the alternate of 4095 through the idea of repletion);
plumpness, i.e. (by implication) richness (oiliness): --
{fatness}.[ql

  feed 4222 # potizo {pot-id'-zo}; from a derivative of the
alternate of 4095; to furnish drink, irrigate: -- give (make) to
drink, {feed}, water.[ql

  flood 4215 # potamos {pot-am-os'}; probably from a derivative
of the alternate of 4095 (compare 4224); a current, brook or
freshet (as drinkable), i.e. running water: -- {flood}, river,
stream, water.[ql

  give 4222 # potizo {pot-id'-zo}; from a derivative of the
alternate of 4095; to furnish drink, irrigate: -- {give} (make)
to drink, feed, water.[ql

  knowledge 2666 # katapino {kat-ap-ee'-no}; from 2596 and 4095;
to drink down, i.e. gulp entire (literally or figuratively): --
devour, drown, swallow (up).[ {knowledge}.[ql

  make 4222 # potizo {pot-id'-zo}; from a derivative of the
alternate of 4095; to furnish drink, irrigate: -- give ({make})
to drink, feed, water.[ql

  river 4215 # potamos {pot-am-os'}; probably from a derivative
of the alternate of 4095 (compare 4224); a current, brook or
freshet (as drinkable), i.e. running water: -- flood, {river},
stream, water.[ql

  stream 4215 # potamos {pot-am-os'}; probably from a derivative
of the alternate of 4095 (compare 4224); a current, brook or
freshet (as drinkable), i.e. running water: -- flood, river,
{stream}, water.[ql

  swallow 2666 # katapino {kat-ap-ee'-no}; from 2596 and 4095;
to drink down, i.e. gulp entire (literally or figuratively): --
devour, drown, {swallow} (up).[ knowledge.[ql

  to 4222 # potizo {pot-id'-zo}; from a derivative of the
alternate of 4095; to furnish drink, irrigate: -- give (make)
{to} drink, feed, water.[ql

  up 2666 # katapino {kat-ap-ee'-no}; from 2596 and 4095; to
drink down, i.e. gulp entire (literally or figuratively): --
devour, drown, swallow ({up}).[ knowledge.[ql

  water 4215 # potamos {pot-am-os'}; probably from a derivative
of the alternate of 4095 (compare 4224); a current, brook or
freshet (as drinkable), i.e. running water: -- flood, river,
stream, {water}.[ql

  water 4222 # potizo {pot-id'-zo}; from a derivative of the
alternate of 4095; to furnish drink, irrigate: -- give (make) to
drink, feed, {water}.[ql

  water 5202 # hudropoteo {hoo-drop-ot-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 5204 and a derivative of 4095; to be a water-drinker, i.e. to
abstain from vinous beverages: -- drink {water}.[ql

  winebibber 3630 # oinopotes {oy-nop-ot'-ace}; from 3631 and a
derivative of the alternate of 4095; a tippler: -- {winebibber}.
[ql

  with 4844 # sumpino {soom-pee'-no}; from 4862 and 4095; to
partake a beverage in company: -- drink {with}.[ql
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